
 

 
                                                 13th May 2025 
TO THE RESIDENT 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO COMMENCE ROAD RESURFACING & ASSOCIATED WORKS 
 
You may have received previous correspondence relating to road works on Stoneville Road, the final layer of asphalt 
works is commencing on Friday 6th June and Sunday 8th June 2025 (inclusive) subject to interruption by inclement 
weather and/or unforeseen circumstances. Road closures will be in place and public transport will be detoured 
accordingly. 
 
To better communicate how you may be impacted we have tried to explain which sections will be closed, colours 
refer to attached map section & The works involve:  
 

Works  Dates Times  
Bottom Layer  Thursday 1st May to Sunday 4th May 2025  7:00am – 6:00pm 
Affected Zones    
Stoneville Road (closed from #4065 Stoneville 
Road to Bently Street)  
 
Intersection of Bentley St closed  
Mulumba Place Intersection Closed  
No access to Stoneville Road from 7am to 5pm 
 

Friday 6th June 2025  7:00am – 5:00pm 

Stoneville Road (closed from Bentley Street to 
Grenville Road 
 
Conradi Place Intersection Closed  
Traylen Road Intersection Closed  
No access to Stoneville Road from 7am to 5pm 
 

Sunday 8th May 2025 8:00am – 5:00pm 

 
 
We will attempt to conduct a door know each morning, however, we request that if you are aware of the area in 
which you are being affected and require your vehicle that you please park it outside the work area and walk to and 
from your residence, there will be no access to and from your property via vehicle from 7am to 5pm if we are 
scheduled to lay asphalt past the access. Unfortunately as this is wearing course (final asphalt treatment) there is no 
scope to be able to drive out after the time indicated above.  
 
We ask that whilst we are undertaking the works that you, please keep vehicles off the road and 600mm to the rear 
of kerb or carriageway to ensure we can carry out our works in the allocated time.  
 
Should you have any queries regarding the construction of these works, please contact our Project Co-Ordinator Allan 
Brown on 08 9249 8821 or 0477 044 498. 
 
Should you have any other queries regarding this project, please contact Shire of Mundaring – 9290 6691.  
 
Regards 
 



 

Allan Brown 
Project Co-Ordinator 
Asphaltech Pty Ltd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 


